
August 13, 2019 

Memo to: Board of Directors 

From: Victoria Stackwick, Principal Government Relations Analyst 

Subject: Special Board of Directors Meeting – Friday, September 6, 2019 

A Special Board of Directors meeting has been scheduled for Friday, 
September 6, 2019, at 9 a.m. The Board of Directors meetings originally 
scheduled for August 23 and September 13, 2019, have been cancelled. 

As a result, the Draft 6th Cycle Regional Housing Needs Assessment 
Methodology public review period has been extended. Public comments 
received prior to 5 p.m. PST on September 4, 2019, will be provided to the 
Board of Directors at its meeting on September 6, 2019, as part of the public 
hearing regarding the Draft 6th Cycle Regional Housing Needs Assessment 
Methodology that day.  

To review the draft methodology and information on how to submit 
comments, please visit sandag.org/rhna. 

If you have questions or a specific issue or topic that you would like to discuss 
at a future meeting, please do not hesitate to contact me at (619) 699-6926 or 
victoria.stackwick@sandag.org. 
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